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Date — 11" September 2023

Sub: Internship Completion Letter

We are glad to inform you that Sowjanya Adiga from SFS De Sales College, Bangalore was
offered an Internship with Portea Medical from 3 July to 2"¢ August 2023 has successfully
completed her Internship.

During her internship, she was exposed to the various functions of Human Resources and
have created many initiatives. We were very happy with her work. She has worked in areas
of Organizational development, Employee engagement and Learning and Development.

We wish her all the best in her future endeavors.

Mr. Darshith Satheesh

Assistant Vice President — Human Resources
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